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THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
~OF THE

CITY OF ST. PAUL
INTER-QFFICE COMMUNICATION

To: Pon Ernster
From: Jack Davis
Date: June 26, 1972

Subj: W. 7th Renewal

Walt Hurtley and myself have discussed the future work in W. 7th Renewal
with Dick Wheeler. in the attached letter from Housing you will note that
any Engineering spent in W. 7th Renewal may or may not be reimbursed from
H.R.A. Therefore, Dick feels that surveys..in.the area-should be limited
at this time Qé;f;é:w;;;rews for a duration of 2 weeks. /

——

S R

I will program W. 7th for 1973 and give you a '"Request for Survey."
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